


From: Tom Helliwell
To: Lisa Levy Buch
Subject: Support for Gold Line Extension
Date: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 8:39:04 PM

Dear Ms. Buch,

I am writing in support of extending the Gold Line from Azusa to 
Montclair. My wife and I are residents of Claremont who make frequent 
trips into Pasadena, and  would definitely prefer to go by train 
rather than fighting traffic.

My sister and brother-in-law live in Altadena, and on our visits to 
her she could pick us up at a stop in Pasadena, and in her visits to 
us we could pick her up at the stop in Claremont.

I sometimes attend seminars at Caltech, and would again prefer to go 
to Pasadena and back by train. The Caltech seminars typically end 
about 5:30 pm, and by that time the rush hour traffic heading east on 
the 210 is already very heavy. There is no question that I would take 
the train both ways, and walk from the train stop to Caltech and back.

My wife and I are members of the Huntington Museum and Gardens, and 
because of heavy traffic on weekdays we have been constrained to 
travel there and back during an approximately three-hour window in 
mid day. It would be much more convenient if we could go in at 
different hours for special events.

Apart from the convenience to us, we are also very concerned about 
both local and global impacts of having so many cars on the road, and 
have been a strong supporter of public transportation as a way to 
reduce the combustion of fossil fuels.  I currently chair the 
Claremont Interfaith Sustainability Committee, a consortium of 
Christian Churches, Jewish Temples, and Muslim Mosques, who share 
information about how to make our congregations more knowledgeable 
about environmental issues and also take action to make our campuses 
greener. We are all strong supporters of public transportation, and 
would strongly urge extension of the Gold Line.

Thank you for this opportunity to submit public comments.

Sincerely,

- Thomas M. Helliwell

mailto:Thomas_Helliwell@hmc.edu
mailto:LLevyBuch@foothillextension.org


From: Glenn Trost
To: Lisa Levy Buch
Subject: Support for the Azusa to Montclair Extension
Date: Monday, January 24, 2011 6:33:42 PM

Dear Friends,

   My wife and I have lived in Claremont at Pilgrim Place the last four years.  We support the Azusa to

Montclair extension of the Gold Line as soon as possible.  We regret that there seem to be endless

delays in moving ahead with its completion.  I am Chair of our Environmental Concerns Committee at

Pilgrim Place where there is definite support of this project.  Sincerely,  Glenn Trost, Environmental

Concerns Chair, Pilgrim Place, 615 Leyden Lane, Claremont, California.

mailto:trost2@verizon.net
mailto:LLevyBuch@foothillextension.org
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